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Parking: Rules and Regulations                             ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
Parking at Andrean High School is a privilege, not a right.  Any student who drives to school 

must have his/her parents or guardians sign a parking permit agreement and obtain a parking 

pass.  Each pass is $100.00 for the year and issued through the Main Office.  One pass per car 

parked in our lot.  Transferring a parking pass from one vehicle to another is permitted, 

however, each vehicle must be registered in the Main Office.  The Parking Pass Agreement 

Form must be completed and brought to the Main Office to get the parking pass and can be 

billed via incidental billing in your FACTS account. 

 

In order to park in Andrean’s student parking lot, the student agrees to the following 

regulations: 

1.​ The student must park in the section of the parking lot reserved for student parking. 

 

2.​ The student is not allowed to move the vehicle or leave the school grounds until the 

student is dismissed from school, unless prior permission is granted. 

 

3.​ The student is not to loiter, or permit others to loiter, in or around the vehicle. 

 

4.​ The student must follow the speed limit on the school premises.  The speed limit is 15 

miles per hour or less if weather conditions warrant a slower speed.  The speed of 15 

miles per hour is never to be exceeded.  Exceeding the speed limit may result in the loss 

of parking privileges.  

 

5.​ The student must enter and leave the school grounds in a proper driving manner.  

Spinning tires, driving down the wrong side of the driveway, driving with someone sitting 

on the vehicle, passing a line of cars waiting to exit on Broadway, ect., will result in loss 

of parking privileges. 

 



 

6.​ The student must report any damage to parked vehicles to the Administration.  If the 

damage is serious, the police must be contacted.  In case of an accident, the 

Administration must be notified prior to calling the local police. 

 

7.​ The student must display the parking pass in the inside, upper left corner of the 

windshield whenever that vehicle enters the property during normal school hours.  

Failure to do so may result  in ticketing or towing of the vehicle by the Merrillville 

Police Department.  

 

8.​ The student must notify the Main Office IMMEDIATELY of any change in registration 

and/or change in  vehicle during the school year. 

 

Violation of any of the above regulations or other conduct determined to be unacceptable 

shall result in immediate loss of the parking privilege for a period of time to be determined by 

the Administration, and if the situation is serious, possible suspension from school. 

 

 

 

 
 


